
Maths 

We will be learning more counting up and down 

nursery rhymes  and songs 

 

We will applying what we know about 1,2 and 3 

 

We will be learning about number 4 and 5. 

 

We will continue to practice our careful counting 

 

We will be linking 

numerals to amounts  

 

 

Literacy 

Our focus books this term are: 

  

Understanding the World 

We will be focusing on the topic 

‘growing’.  We will 

be planting our own 

seeds and observing 

how they change.  

We will also learn 

about life cycles and 

look at the different 

stages of life for a living thing.    

 

Physical development 

We will continue to develop our 

range of skills in gross motor               

development. We will explore a 

range of different movements. 

We will also continue to develop 

their fine motor skills by using one-

handed tools and equipment, 

planting and digging seeds.  We will 

also be developing strength to     

develop grid and hand dominance. 

Communication and Language 

We will be learning new words and 

their meanings. We are going to  

understand and answer why    

questions.  We are going to learn 

and practice saying words with 

more than one syllable, e.g.    

Daffodil, potato.  We will also be 

continuing to have a focus sound 

each week. 


